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Dated: 17th October, 2022 

 

Extension of time - Inviting comments on the draft Indian Telecommunication Bill, 2022 

 

The draft Indian Telecommunication Bill, 2022, along with an Explanatory Note, was released by 

this Ministry on DoT’s website on 21st September 2022. Comments from general public, various 

stakeholders and industry associations were sought by 20th October 2022.  

 

In response to the requests received from several stakeholders, the Ministry has decided to 

extend the last date for receipt of comments till 30th October, 2022.   

 

Comments may be sent on the email ID: naveen.kumar71@gov.in.   

 

________ 


